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We are an aspirational place where learners grow. 

Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 
our community and our world. 

Our children become responsible, determined and independent citizens. 

  
Happy Red Nose Day, St Patrick’s Day and Mother’s Day weekend everyone! 

 
We’ve had a very busy week in school which ended with our Mother’s Day lunch event today. We 
were overwhelmed with the response to this occasion and there has been some learning for future 
events that have come out of it, but nevertheless, a successful event that everyone who was able 
to take part in enjoyed.  
 
A huge amount of thanks must go to Mrs Yvette Wallace and Miss Maggie Pickering for organising 
and facilitating this event.  Also, thanks to Miss Michaela Booker and Miss Leanne Devlin for their 
support in making this magic happen in the kitchen. To all the staff team, along with some amazing 
Year 6 helpers who were ensuring everyone was safe and happy, a big shout out. It was a real 
Sutton CP Team effort that paid off. Thank you everyone. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr Imran Kotwal visit 
 
On Tuesday, school were very pleased to welcome Mr Imran Kotwal from the Muslim Learning   
Service to deliver a special assembly about Islam. The children learned about the 5 Pillars of Islam - 
belief, prayer, fasting, charity and pilgrimage. The children also learned some Arabic phrases and 
enjoyed finding out about a different faith. These amazing experiences for our children are          
essential in developing well educated and informed citizens. It is important for our children as they 
develop, that they understand, respect and celebrate differences in themselves, their community 
and their world. 
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Times Tables 
 
As our year 4 parents will be aware, the Year 4 children will complete their times tables     
statutory check this June. We want to make sure that the children are fully prepared for what 
the Year 5 and Year 6 Mathematics curriculum throws at them. Knowing their times tables 
confidently really does have a huge impact on their confidence and success in upper key stage 
2 and beyond. All the children across school are learning their times tables and have access to 
Times Tables Rock Stars at school and at home. We are requesting your support in encourag-
ing the children to practice these as regularly as possible when at home. It doesn’t take long 
to have a go and this regular practice will make a huge difference in the long run. If you are 
unsure of how to access this resource please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Parking 
 
Unfortunately, we are having repeated complaints from our local residents about the parking 
around school and parents parking across residents’ private driveways. We politely request 
that you respect the residents and do not park across their drive ways. This does cause frus-
tration and has resulted in some unpleasant and unnecessary confrontations at the start and 
end of the school day. I appreciate that parking is difficult around school and there is very 
little we can do to alleviate this issue. Therefore we require your help as part of our school 
community and encourage, wherever possible, to park at a distance where it is safe and then 
walk to school. We talk regularly to our children about how they represent our school in the 
local area and work hard to keep the relationships with our local residents strong and positive. 
Your support with this is hugely appreciated. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and happy weekend. 
 
Anna Riley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

Class Assemblies 
Please see the dates for each class below: 

 
Year 2—Wednesday 29th March 3:00pm 
Year 1 —Wednesday 24th May 3:00pm 
Year 3—Wednesday 19th July 3:00pm 
Reception’s Assembly will take place during the Summer term and this date 
will be confirmed nearer the time. 

Would you like to get involved with the  
FRIENDS of Sutton CP 
We need your help. 

We have had to re-schedule our first meeting to 
Friday 24th March—3:00pm, 

in The HIVE,  
at school 
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Mrs Baldwin’s SENCO page 

 

 

Children - The Sleep Charity 

thesleepcharity.org.uk 

Quality sleep is essential for 
children’s growth and devel-
opment. A decent night’s 
sleep will help them to do 
better at school, allow them 
to react more quickly to situ-
ations, have a more devel-
oped memory, learn more 
effectively and solve prob-
lems, plus it will make them 
less susceptible to colds and 
other minor ailments, less 

You can use the filters – and the location search tool – to find holiday activities for kids of all 
ages from 4 to 18. 
Click an activity find out more, and use the contact details provided on the individual listing to 
book direct with the provider. 
 
These school holiday activities are open to all children and young people across North 
Yorkshire. Places are free to those who are eligible for benefits-related free school meals. To 
book a free place, you'll need your FEAST code when you book. 
 
Is your child or young person eligible and has lost / didn’t receive their code? Request your 
code using our online form. 
 
There’s lots happening across the county and we hope you can find a school holiday activity 
near you. 
 
If you don’t see anything you want to book just yet, please do check back again soon, as we 
add new activities frequently. 
 
If you don’t have access to transport and are worried about how to get to an activity, your 
child may be eligible for free transport. Please click here to find out more. 
 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/
http://thesleepcharity.org.uk/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/request-a-code/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/request-a-code/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/transport
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